Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amber Griffin <AGriffin@yatespetroleum.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 8:04 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Amber Groves

Subject: FW: Satchmo SWD State #1 - 2RP-3736

Attachments: SatchmoSWDStatel_WorkPlan_071416.pdf; Rpt_1606764_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1606764

_vl.pdf; Rpt_1606A44_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1606A45_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1606A45_v1.pdf;
Rpt_1607217_Final_v1.pdf

Good morning all,

| am checking in on the status of NMOCD/NMSLO approval or non-approval of the work plan that was submitted on July
14, 2016 for the Satchmo SWD State #1. Yates would like to move forward with getting this site cleaned up as soon as
possible.

I've re-attached the work plan and all supporting documentation to this e-mail.

Thank you,
Amber Griffin

From: Amber Griffin

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:05 AM

To: Mike Bratcher; Heather Patterson; Amber Groves
Subject: Satchmo SWD State #1 - 2RP-3736

Please find attached a work plan for the release that occurred at the Satchmo SWD State #1 on June 3, 2016 (2RP-3736).

Thank you,

Amber Griffin

Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799



